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Please withdraw Wilsonville from lands to be considered for chip plant supersiting by 

removing the city from Section 10 of SB4. The proposed site is on foundational 

farmland without adequate sewer, water, storm water drainage, and transportation. It 

would cause increased traffic congestion in an already congested freeway. People 

still need to eat, and chipping away at farmland is not a long term benefit to humans 

or the environment. Withdraw Wilsonville from this ill-considered plan to build a chip 

plant on French Prairie foundational farmland.  


